
Rhymney Valley Snooker League 

Annual General meeting 

Thursday 26th August 2021 

 

1. Chairman’s address 

Ashley Galliers opened the meeting giving a brief summary of recent events of the 

pandemic and the effect it had on the operation of the league. 

2. Apologies for absence : Wayne Morgan 

 

3. Attendance register: There were 7 non attenders 

Bargoed Labour B, Red Triangle A, Aberfan, Lanbradach A, Woodbine, Whitbread, 

Tredegar Arms. 

4. Minutes of the last AGM (August 15th 2019) were read out 

There were no matters arising 

 

5. It was planned to complete unfinished semi finals / finals in the coming weeks to 

finalise the season not completed before the start of the pandemic 

i.e. Div 2 singles semi finals 

       Doubles semi finals 

       Open singles semi finals 

       Singles plate final 

 

6. Treasurers report – Brian circulated a copy of the current financial status to include; 

outstanding monies,  

prize pay outs,  

New season secured sponsorship with Baize sports. 

Advertising space on new fixture sheets 

Fees for 2021/22 season 

 

7. Election of officers 

It was proposed and seconded that the current officers remain in post 

 

8. Notice of motion 

The possibility of allowing pro player to register and play for a team and play 

throughout the season with a suggested handicap of 50 points    

Discussed and rejected by majority vote 



9. New  team requests 

Wexa has asked for 3 new teams to enter 

Wonkey Bar Bedwas 

Emporium Bargoed (new owners ) 

Ebbw Vale ( Dug out ) moving to MWSC Tredegar 

Caerphilly social moving to Trecenydd 

Fugitives A moving to Crindau Con Club, Malpas Road, Newport 

 

10. There were verbal registrations for the coming season and notification of teams not 

entering. Seasonal fixtures and paperwork to be issued in the meeting on  

Thursday 30th September 2021. 

 

AGM closed 8.45pm 

 

 


